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Christmas Tree Festival 
We will be putting a decorated tree in the Church again this year for 
the Christmas Tree Festival.  Set up dates are Tuesday and  
Wednesday, 4th and 5th December and the Church will be open for 
viewing from 6th to 10th December, staying open until 9.00 p.m. on 
Friday 7th to coincide with the town’s Late Night Shopping evening. 
(Hope you’ve all read your Molton Monthly Magazine with details of 
what promises to be an eventful weekend).  The trees will be there 
over that weekend so if you can’t make it on the 6th you will still have 
plenty of opportunity to pop in and have a look.  We were amazed last 
year at the diversity and imagination of the entrants who decorated 
trees—very colourful and certainly worth seeing! 
 

PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO MONTHLY MEETING IN  
DECEMBER 

 
Christmas Meal 

Saturday 15th December, 7.00 for 7.30 p.m.  
at the Masonic Lodge, New Road.   

£24 per person.   
 
Please book and pay, with your choice of menu, at Paul Donners or 
to Margaret White by Saturday 8th December at the latest.  There 
will be a bar so you can buy a bottle or glass of wine, beers and    



spirits.  You will be pleased to hear that you do not need to bring 
your own crockery, etc.! 
 
In view of the fact that we need to raise some funds in the next 18 
months in order to be sure we have enough in the pot to entertain 
our friends from Livarot when they come over in 2014, we will be 
running a Draw at the Christmas Meal.  Donations of prizes would 
therefore be gratefully received. 
 
Garfield’s Girls will be preparing the meal for us and the menu is 
as follows: 
 

Smoked Trout Parcels wrapped in Smoked Salmon on a bed of 
Sweet & Sour Cucumber 

Or 
Avocado, Stilton, Apple, Pear & Walnut Salad 

 
Both served with Chanters’ Cobb Bread 

 
************ 

 
Roast Turkey with all the trimmings 

Or 
Vegetarian Lemon Risotto with Butternut Squash & Rosemary 

Or 
Salmon (an extra £2) 

 
*************** 

 
Christmas Pudding 

Or 
Crѐme Brulée 

Or 
Cheese & Biscuits 

 
*************** 
Coffee or Tea 



South Molton Twinning Association A.G.M. 
 

Will be held at 
The George Hotel, South Molton  

on Thursday 10th January 2013 at 7.30 p.m. 
 
 

 
Website 
David White has been working on updating our website and we 
are pleased to announce that it is now up and running.  He asks if 
you have any photos which he could use in the gallery, please      
e-mail them to him (unaltered please—just e-mail them as they 
are).  I am assuming David will add his e-mail address to the   
website for you to use for this purpose. 
 
 
Trip to Livarot 
Just to confirm the dates for next year:  Thursday 2nd to Monday 
6th May.  Lorraine has asked that you please pay your deposit of 
£50 per head as soon as possible now in order to reserve your 
place and a reclining seat or cabin on the ferry. 
 
 
Monthly Meetings 
These are held on the second Thursday monthly (except August 
and December) at The George Hotel, 7.30 p.m.  All members are 
welcome to attend.  We would be most grateful for new ideas on 
social events, fund-raising, etc. 


